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   28th March 2024 

Wishing all our families a very 

happy easter and we hope you have 

a safe and happy holiday.  

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been brought to our attention by some 
local residents about parking issues at pick up 
times. While we understand that parking around 
the school can be challenging, it’s crucial that 
we respect the property rights of our 
neighbours. We kindly remind all parents to 
refrain from parking on private property 
without permission, including nature strips and 
driveways. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Swimming reminder 

15th – 19th April: Grade 1 & 2 

22nd – 26th April: Foundation 

Return to school 
Monday April 15th  



 

 
 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 


